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Principal's Message 

 

This week we enjoyed spending time in the new gym. We danced, played cooperative games and 

practiced our scooter board techniques. In spirit of this weekend, I want to extend a thank you to all of 

our families for helping us make each day a successful, positive experience for the students. I am grateful 

to be a part of this wonderful community. Wishing you all a healthy and relaxing Thanksgiving long 

weekend.  

Alison 



Bus Lane 

 

I'm sending this reminder to all parents/caregivers that pick up and drop off at school each day. Please 

park your car in the designated parking spots or along the fence line in front of the school NOT in the bus 

lane. We have 5 different buses that start dropping off at 8:00-8:35 am as well as 1:45-2:30 pm. Even if 

you are dropping off "quickly", we ask that you park your car in the parking stalls. 

Inside Shoes/extra clothing 

 



We are kindly asking that all our students please bring an extra pair of soft soled shoes they can keep at 

school to use inside the classrooms as well as the gym space. Now that the weather is changing and the 

ground is wet more often, we would like to keep our floors as clean as possible. We also need them for 

in the gym, in order to keep the floor clean as well as to prevent injuries happening from improper 

footwear. We are also asking that you send extra clothing to change into on wet days. 2-3 pairs of socks 

are always helpful, along with a pair of pants and a shirt.  

Hot lunch and Pizza 

Hot Lunch Deadline for Subway  OCTOBER 11th 

Hot Lunch for Burgers OCTOBER 15th 

Pizza classroom fundraiser starts OCTOBER 16th 

Cowichan Valley School District Strategic Plan Feedback 

 

Hi Families, 

Thank you to those that have filled out this feedback form. I need to submit all of your feedback answers 

to the district by October 23rd. If you would please take a moment to fill this out, it would be 

appreciated.  

 

The Cowichan Valley School District is asking for Parent/Caregiver feedback on the 2025-2030 Strategic 

Plan goals. Below is a link to 3 engagement questions to give insight and voice from the 

Parents/Caregivers.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=02sGLFxjPkyK6RzKdeIbS5iPj1Umlg5Jm6FEC-

nzjzVUQldSUzhBVUxTODJSNUM5RjlFREkxOFg1WC4u 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=02sGLFxjPkyK6RzKdeIbS5iPj1Umlg5Jm6FEC-nzjzVUQldSUzhBVUxTODJSNUM5RjlFREkxOFg1WC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=02sGLFxjPkyK6RzKdeIbS5iPj1Umlg5Jm6FEC-nzjzVUQldSUzhBVUxTODJSNUM5RjlFREkxOFg1WC4u


Important Dates 

 

Monday, October 14:  Thanksgiving: No school for students 

Friday, October 25: Pro D day: No school for students 

Thursday, October 31: Halloween 



Contact Us 

 

Alison Leslie 

Principal 

amleslie@sd79.bc.ca 

 

Ann-Marie Braithwaite 

Head Secretary 

millbayheadsecretary@sd79.bc.ca 

Office Phone: 250-743-5504 

   

 

Visit our website for calendar and other happenings around the school:    

https://natureschool.sd79.bc.ca/ 

 . 
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